
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

30 June 2020 
 
 
Dear Student 
 
RE: Virtual Exhibition 
 
I am writing to you as a student who has been studying Fine Art GCSE or Fine Art, 
Photography or Textiles A Level.  
 
Normally about this time of year we have an exhibition of work from graduating GCSE and A 
Level students, as a celebration of the amazing work, creativity and dedication to these 
subjects. It is a time for you, your friends and family, staff across the school and members of 
the community to see the wonderful artwork you have made.   
 
In these times, we need to look to another way to do this and we would like to do two things. 
Firstly, we would like to create a virtual exhibition, which will take the form of a video montage 
of photographs of student work from Year 11 and Year 13. We have most of the work still in 
school, but some students may have taken pieces home to continue with. If so, please can 
you take a good photo of this work (take from above, avoid shadows, fill the frame) and email 
to me at rbramley@driffieldschool.org.uk. 
 
Secondly, we would like to hold a real life exhibition later in the year, or early next year, when 
we will be allowed to do this safely. I will contact you again in September and ask that work is 
brought in to school for this exhibition. Rest assured, all art work will eventually be able to be 
collected, including sketchbooks, for you to keep and treasure. I will contact you in the autumn 
term to let you know when this is possible. 
 
Please could you could send me photographs of work (or indeed photographs if you are a 
photography student!) by Friday 3 July, so that we can create a video to be released before 
the end of term. We are excited to share all of your work with the outside world! You should 
all be very proud of your achievements. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss R Bramley 
Head of Art 
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